On September 17, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item CLS1 -Approval of ARAMARK Final Expenditures:
 
Question:  Why wouldn't we also show the balancing income for Safe Schools from the registration?

 

Response:  The Department of NCLB/Federal Grants paid the registration fee of $1,500 for each school to send five people to training.  Title funding cannot be used for food; therefore, the registration fee paid for materials and speakers.  The Safe Schools Institute paid for the ARAMARK contract (food) through honorarium that Safe Schools staff has earned.  Safe Schools did not earn money from the registration fees.
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